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To whom it may concern;
As a resident of the Lake Don Pedro Area, I strongly oppose the diversion of 60% of the water from
Lake Don Pedro and especially Lake McClure (OUR ONLY SOURCE of DRINKING WATER for the area
residents) to flow into the San Joaquin River to help save the fish.
Last year and for the last few years, this diversion has taken place and the residents of the area have
suffered MASSIVE WATER RATIONING. Lake McClure was down to BELOW 5%.
I ask “What/Who is more important, FISH or PEOPLE??
I understand the conservation aspect of what is trying to be achieved, but this is ludicrous!! Not only
to the PEOPLE need the water, but also LOCAL GROWERS and LIVESTOCK FARMS.
I urge the WATER BOARD to VOTE NO on the NEW WATER BILL.
Steven M. Tuma
10460 Castano Way
Coulterville, CA 95311
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